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  In March we welcomed the 2023

Legislative Session and Inaugurated

Governor Ron DeSantis into his second

term as Governor. 




Several colleagues from the House and

Senate gathered to condemn various

Cuban repressors who are now living in

the United States. 




My team welcomed Sebastian Goggi this

month as well and said goodbye to our

beloved Ms. Revan. We wish you the

best on your new endeavors and

welcome Sebastian to the District 40

team!




Sincerely,
Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez
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Had the pleasure of joining the Florida

TaxWatch earlier this month to provide

their membership with a legislative update

regarding this year's tax package.
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